
The Nevada Republican Club is changing its recommendation for District Court Judge in Department 32 based on recent 
events. Judge Bare’s decision on May 5th in a recent case completely disregards the Nevada Constitution’s requirement for a 
two-thirds majority vote in the Legislature to increase revenues. Please review the Las Vegas Review-Journal article at https://
www.reviewjournal.com/post/2022826. Judge Bare’s decision disregards the will and intent of the voters and the explicit 
language in the Nevada Constitution merely to give the left-wing Democratic Legislators "justification" for violating the 
Nevada Constitution and makes him unfit to retain his position as a District Court Judge. We now recommend that voters 
cast their ballots for Christy Craig for District Court Judge in District 32.


